








DEC. 28 - JAN. 3 WEEKLY OFFERING

Collection - $ 36,035.76
Online Giving - $ 5,570.00
Children’s Giving - $ 16.25
To reserve altar flowers please contact: Becky Tarwater, phone: (210) 654-8834, Maneth Hall Debt Reduction* - $1,743.00

email: rickrbecky@sbcglobal.net or Joyce Chramosta, phone: (210) 656—4800, 422 envelopes used out of 1,949 registered families.
email : chramostaj@att.net.

WEEKLY CALENDAR

ALTAR FLOWERS

In Honor of: Teri Palos
In Honor of : Tom Janoe
Given By: Cindy Janoe
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* Includes Capital Campaign and Legacy 315 contributions
Due to our print deadline our stewardship figures are delayed by one week.

We are no exception to rising expenses.
Please consider an increase of time, talent and treasure.
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Visiting
ROME * COLOSSEUM * ASSISt——-
PERUGIA * SIENA * FLORENCE
TUSCANY & CHIANTI WINERY * VENICE
MURANO ISLAND *MILAN MALPENSA

SAINT MICHAEL THE ARCHANGEL

Saint Michael the Archangel,

defend us in battle. Be our protection against the wigk

and snares of the devil. MhgeBake him, we humbly pte
and do Thou, O Prince of the Heavenly Host, |

by the Divine Power of God- cast into hell Satan and elll
spirits, who roam throughout tleesgeking the ruin of solu

Amen | SPACES ARE LIMITED!
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Monday, January 18 : Sign up for Online Giving at www.stpiusxsa.org.
7:00 PM Boy Scouts Troop 444 - Cafeteria : Your support is greatly appreciated!
Tuesday, January 19 !
6:00 AM Prayer & Study Group - FC 210 : The 2016 AI’ChbiShOp'S Appeal campaign begins this
6:00 PM Cub Scout Tigers Meeting - Cafeteria . weekend. The campaign goal is $4,500,000 and our
6:00PM Cub Scout Wolves Meeting - FC 119/120 | parish goal is $64,909.
6:00 PM Cub Scout Bears Meeting - FC 211 ! . .
600 PM Cub Scout Webelos | Meeting- FC 210 ! We can assure the continued existence of many
6:00PM Cub Scout Webelos Il Meeting - FC 209 ! important programs that help tens of thousands in our
7:00 PM Dynamic Initiative Study Series - FC 115/116 ! Archdiocese each year; education of our children and
7:00 PM Legion of Mary Meeting - School Library 1 seminary students, care of the sick and needy are among
1
Wednesday, January 20 1 them. Please respond generously when you are asked to
6:00 PM School Council Méeting-FCZlO | make your pledge. For more information, please visit the
) 1 . .
6:30 PM YFF Confirmation Class - FC 115/116 ! Appeal website at www.archsa.org/archbishops-appeal.
7:00 PM RCIA-FC119/120 1
' Father Francis McHugh
Thursday, January 21 ' g
9:30AM Dynamic Initiative Study Series - FC 207 : presents
7:00PM Knights of Columbus Officer Meeting - FC 207 ! Refleetions of |ta|y
Saturday, January 23 '
8:45 AM Confessions - Church :
9:00 AM YFF Sacramental Prep - School Library 1
4:00 PM Confessions - Church X
1
Sunday, January 24 1
9:00 AM YFF PK4-5th Grade - School |
6:30 PM Life Teen/Edge - FC Hall X
:
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PARISH & COMMUNITY NEWS
: A of 0

Knights of Columbus
Valentine's Dance

Saturday, February 13, 2016
Bl St. Pius X Family Center &
4l 8:00 PM - Midnight

Cost - $20 per person

. For tickets, please contact
Albert Rodriguez at
210-394-9513 or email
argrafx@sbcglobal.net.
Tickets will also be on sale
after the Masses the weekend
of January 23 & 24.

Thank You! The St. Pius X Prison Ministry would
like to thank the Catholic Daughters of America, Court
2625 of our parish for heading up the Christmas Card
Donation project for our incarcerated brothers in Christ in
the John B. Connally Unit. Because of the generosity of
our parishioners, we were able to bring close to 600
Christmas cards into the Chapel of Hope in that unit. The
chaplains distributed them to the men so that they could
send cards to their loved ones. In addition to the
donations of cards, there were donations of money and
cookies which made it possible for Fr. Vincent Wambugu
to go to Kenedy, Texas with volunteer Robert McCormick
to celebrate Mass with the men the morning of Christmas
Eve and have a small reception afterwards with cookies
and milk and sing Christmas carols. Thank you again to all
who helped bring the gift of love at Christmas to this
often overlooked place.

Our Lady of Knock, Court 2625 cordially invites all
women of St. Pius X Parish to attend the next
= Catholic Daughters of the Americas regular
meeting on Tuesday, January 26 in Room 209 of the
Family Center. The meeting will start at 7:00 PM with
social hour afterward. For more information, contact
Court Regent, Debbie Ellis at 655-4525.

Worship Conce
Featuring the

Mass Choirs of
St. Pius X Church

Friday, January 22 at 7:00 PM
St. Pius X Sanctuary

Reception to follow in the St. Pius X
Msgr. Martin Family Center foyer.
This concert is being held in
thanksgiving for our wonderful
parishioners and God’s gifts to our
parish. We hope you will come and
bring your family and friends!

Free Entrance

Please join us for an evening of music to glorify God!

The Archdiogesan Yocation Office and
Yomen and Men Religlous servdng 1n the
Archdiocese of Sam Antonio
T te you toy

Rellglous Vocatlon Discernment Weekend
(Ages 18:45)
January 15-17, 2016
Oblate Renewal Center
5700 Blanco Road
San Antonio, Texas 78216

S

AND KNOW
THAT/ 2

GOD.

& Weekend of... Prayer, Presentations,
Group Discussion & Private Consultations

Raglstratlon Raqulrad:
Application Form or Reglster online

fu

For more Informatlon contact:
Sr. Jane Mary Gawllk, CS5F / ﬂtna HEI]EII‘HLIEZ
lane gawllk@archea org /
\2dQ} F32-0533

ST. PIUS X YOUTH

All Middle School and High school students are invited to join us for Life Teen Massat 5:30 PM.
Meet at 6:30 PM in the Family Center Main Hall for food.
Life Teen nights/Edge nights to follow until 8:30 PM.



Archbishop's Appeal 2016

ARCHDIOCESE OF SAN ANTONIO OFACE OF THE ARCHBISHOP

2718 W Woodlawn Avenue | San Antonio, Texas 78228-5124 | 210-734-2620 | Facsimile 210.734-0708

iVen, Holy Spirit, Ven!

I

My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

It has been truly extraordinary and inspiring to witness your generosity over the last four years since | have
been your Archbishop. While much of the Church’s ministry takes place in our parishes, we also come
together as an archdiocesan Church to carry out critical services and ministries that have impact beyond
any one parish, These efforts help us to accomplish our mission - a mission of love that we can accomplish
together, as 169 parishes and missions, rather than as individual parishes. For this reason, | am asking you
to be United in Mission with me through the 2016 Archbishop's Appeal.

The powerful words we often hear from Pope Francis express clearly how the Holy Spirit brings about
unity and love in our Church. He reminds us that Jesus sent the Spirit to make the Church grow, to make it
strong, and to make it one. We share one baptism and one Catholic faith. Though we are made up of many
faithful from parishes across our Archdiocese, we are one spiritual community, United in Mission, doing
our best to work in this vineyard so that it bears fruit to nourish the faith of our familics, our friends and
our neighbors.

The Archbishop’s Appeal is an essential way for each of us to contribute to the work of the Church in our
local community. Ministries funded by the Appeal enable us to reach across parish boundaries to feed the
hungry, shelter the homeless, protect the unborn, and care for the elderly. Through your gifts to the Appeal,
we truly respond in love to the needs of the least among us, and in tumn, we serve Jesus himself,

Y our support of the Appeal also helps with evangelization efforts to bring the power of our faith to as many
as possible. It provides tuition assistance for those who otherwise would not be able to attend our Catholic
schools. It also funds religious and priestly vocations which strengthen the church for generations to come.
Most importantly, the appeal assists parishes so that each church and mission continues to be a haven of
faith and compassion for its members.

Thank you for your loving gift to the 2016 Archbishop’s Appeal. | pray that we remain United in Mission,
guided by the power of the Holy Spirit, as we continue the important work God has given us to do in the
Archdiocese of San Antonio. It is through your generous giving that all of us can truly journey together --
to be the hands and feet and face of Christ in each of our communities

Sincerely yours in Christ,

M?‘
Most Reverend Gustavo Garcia-Siller, M.Sp.S.
Archbishop of San Antonio

Our Parish Goal: $ 64,909




